
  

 

 

 

Update on visits permitted for caregivers 

As you know, on the recommendation of public health authorities, the premier announced 

that, starting Thursday, the government will permit certain recognized caregivers to care for 

a loved one.  

However, we must take the time to make sure that we are able to meet all of the conditions 

required by Public Health and to prepare accordingly. This means that we will not be ready 

to receive caregivers this week.  

Above all, we must ensure the safety of our residents and employees.  

We must also be sure to have the necessary personal protective equipment on hand for 

caregivers.  

We ask that you please be patient. We will contact you as soon as everything has been 

organized.  

We thank you for your understanding in supporting our mission to provide a safe environment 

for our residents.  
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